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LETTER DATED 30 MAY 1974 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF THE 
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE 

PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I request an urgent meeting of the Security Co~cil to consider the situation 
in the Middle East, in particular, the disengagement of Israeli and Syrian forces. 

(Signed) John SCALI 
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